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From: Tavia Tan 
Sent: Friday, December 6, 2019 8:01:53 AM
To: Heidi Costello 
Subject: FW: [EXTERNAL] Feedback for City of Shoreline
Response requested: No
Sensitivity: Normal

 
 

Tavia
 
From: webmaster <webmaster@shorelinewa.gov> 
Sent: Thursday, December 5, 2019 5:26 PM
To: Tavia Tan <ttan@shorelinewa.gov>
Subject: FW: [EXTERNAL] Feedback for City of Shoreline
 
 

From: webmaster@shorelinewa.govOn Behalf OfCity of Shoreline Webmaster
Sent: Thursday, December 5, 2019 6:39:51 PM (UTC+00:00) Monrovia, Reykjavik
To: webmaster
Subject: [EXTERNAL] Feedback for City of Shoreline

CAUTION: This email originated from outside of the City of Shoreline. Do not click l inks or open attachments unless you recognize the sender and know the content is safe.

 
You have received this feedback from John McCoy < John.mccoy@outlook.com > for the following page: 

http://www.shorelinewa.gov/Home/Components/Calendar/Event/14337/25

Shame on our City Council Last night my wife and I attended the Shoreline City Hall meeting to hear about proposed changes to our city codes. What occurred
is shocking and should worry every home owner in Shoreline. Earlier this year, Councilmember Robert's proposed a change to our zoning. The change would
allow all types of businesses to be run in a variety of residential zoning without the requirement of living in that home. This means bars, construction
companies, etc could be right next to a home with children!!! Let's be clear, the Planning Commission voted unanimously to not approve this reckless
proposal. The city's own staff, after an expensive study recommended that this amendment to our zoning should not be approved. But last night it seems that
many of the council like it regardless. I'm afraid this looks like it will be approved, as the Council will make their final vote to approve this move next
Monday, December 9th at the next Council meeting. What a shame that we have a council that doesn't trust its own staff or the entire Planning
Commission!!! Shame on you Councilmembers, I really thought you cared more about families in Shoreline. Respectfully, John McCoy Shoreline Native and
US Army Combat Veteran
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